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It has been suggested that the AIS Committee examine and evaluate the different 
options for City Council pay periods. Currently, Council members are paid on a monthly 
basis.  This occasionally results in long payment delays when submission of time sheets 
does not meet the necessary deadlines.  It has been suggested that Council change to 
bi-monthly payments to alleviate these delays.  However, this will require time sheets be 
submitted more frequently. 
 
The Accounting Department is willing to accommodate any solution, however, it must 
apply to all Council members. 
 
This issue was examined similarly in 2003 as the following memos indicate. 
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